

Uffice of the Secretary U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-289

Dear NRC:

PROD. & UTIL FAC. 50-289

As a Pennsylvania resident who lives downwind from Three Mile Island, I strongly protest the decision by the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board which recommends that Metropolitan Edison Co. be allowed to restart reactor No. 1 at IMI.

I believe there are many reasons why restart of TMI-1 should not be permitted at this time:

\_ A method of paying for the clean-up of TMI-2 has not even been agreed to and the clean-up itself has hardly begun. The clean-up is an entirely new process, and who knows what problems may arise. I believe the clean-up of TMI-2 should be substantially complete before another reactor -- TMI-1 -- is allowed to operate on the same site.

- The investigation of cheating on qualification tests by reactor operators at TMI has not been completed. Certainly this should be entirely cleared up before any reactor is allowed to operate at TMI.

\_ The courts have not had a chance to rule on the issue of the psychological stress which a restart would cause for residents in the immediate vicinity of TMI. They have a right to be heard before Met-Ed and the NKC pre-empt their case.

- An adequate evacuation plan for the ENTIRE hazard area around TMI has yet to be prepared and accepted. This must include at least a 25-mile radius.

I also reject the ASLB contention that Met-Ed and GPU Nuclear are qualified to operate a nuclear reactor. They told us the accident couldn't nappen, then covered it up while it was happening. And now we're supposed to believe them when they say it won't happen again?

I unde the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to reject the ASLB recommendation. Please order that IMI-1 remain closed until ALL of the above problems are resolved.

Sincerely, DSD3

Jim Spake

11 Richard St.

Ashery PA LETTOL

8202090352 820203 PDR ADDCK 05000289

'82 FFR -3 P2:47

Uffice of the Secretary U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-289

DOCKET NUMBER PROD & UTIL FAC.

Dear NRC:

As a Pennsylvania resident who lives downwind from Three Mile Island, I strongly protest the decision by the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board which recommends that Metropolitan Edison Co. be allowed to restart reactor No. 1 at TMI.

I believe there are many reasons why restart of TMI-1 should not be permitted at this time:

- A method of paying for the clean-up of fMI-2 has not even been agreed to and the clean-up itself has hardly begun. The clean-up is an entirely new process, and who knows what problems may arise. I believe the clean-up of TMI-2 should be substantially complete before another reactor -- TMI-1 -- is allowed to operate on the same site.

- The investigation of cheating on qualification tests by reactor operators at IMI has not been completed. Certainly this should be entirely cleared up before any reactor is allowed to operate at TMI.

- The courts have not had a chance to rule on the issue of the psychological stress which a restart would cause for residents in the immediate vicinity of 1MI. They have a right to be heard before Met-Ed and the NKC pre-empt their case.

- An adequate evacuation plan for the ENTIRE hazard area around IMI has yet to be prepared and accepted. This must include at least a 25-mile radius.

I also reject the ASLB contention that Met-Ed and GPU Nuclear are qualified to operate a nuclear reactor. They told us the accident couldn't happen, then covered it up while it was happening. And now we're supposed to believe them when they say it won't happen again?

I urge the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to reject the ASLB recommendation. Please order that IMI-1 remain closed until ALL of the above proplems are resolved.

FEB 8 1982 BALLER FELY,

Josen Merrill ...

Shauestown PAISYOR

Shaver aug.

AT REALINGS INCLUS

, 1982

January

'82 FEB -3 P2:31

Uffice of the Secretary U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D.C. 20555

He: Docket No. 50-289

PROD. & UTIL FAC50 - 289

COCIE

Dear NRC:

As a Pennsylvania resident who lives downwind from Three Mile Island, I strongly protest the decision by the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board which recommends that Metropolitan Edison Co. be allowed to restart reactor No. 1 at TMI.

8 1982 >>>

I believe there are many reasons why restart of TMI-1 should not be permitted at this time:

- A method of paying for the clean-up of TMI-2 has not even been agreed to and the clean-up itself has hardly begun. The clean-up is an entirely new process, and who knows what problems may arise. I believe the clean-up of TMI-2 should be substantially complete before another reactor -- TMI-1 -- is allowed to operate on the same site.

- The investigation of cheating on qualification tests by reactor operators at TMI has not been completed. Certainly this should be entirely cleared up before any reactor is allowed to operate at TMI.

\_ The courts have not had a chance to rule on the issue of the psychological stress which a restart would cause for residents in the immediate vicinity of TMI. They have a right to be heard before Met-Ed and the NKC pre-empt their case.

- An adequate evacuation plan for the ENTIRE hazard area around TMI has yet to be prepared and accepted. This must include at least a 25-mile radius.

I also reject the ASLB contention that Met-Ed and GPU Nuclear are qualified to operate a nuclear reactor. They told us the accident couldn't nappen, then covered it up while it was nappening. And now we're supposed to believe them when they say it won't happen again?

I urge the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to reject the ASLB recommendation. Please order that IMI-1 remain closed until ALL of the above problems are resolved.

Anus

Sincerely,

Herbert B. Simon 25 E. Center Street Shavertown, PA 18708